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Out of all the chiropractic offices in our area, thank you for selecting me as your family wellness chiropractor. You join an increasing number of area residents who are choosing safe, conservative chiropractic care.

I first became involved with chiropractic after experiencing severe lower back pain due to high mileage running while on the cross country team at Averill Park High School.  While in college I was looking for a career in which I could combine my interest in science with my love of helping people.  Since I experienced such wonderful results while in high school, chiropractic seemed the natural choice.  After receiving my Bachelor’s Degree, I completed four additional years of chiropractic training at New York Chiropractic College and graduated Magna Cum Laude in 1993.  I began private practice after completing an internship in Syracuse, New York. 

While most people think that chiropractic care is only used for lower back pain, it is actually a health care service that focuses on the health and well-being of the entire body.  Therefore, I have spent my career attending various seminars gaining advanced training in different areas of chiropractic care including nutrition, pediatrics and geriatrics.  I have also completed training to become a Certified Chiropractic Wellness Practitioner (CCWP).  As a CCWP I am able to present life changing information to community members during my Eat Well, Move Well, Think Well, Sleep Well seminars. 

Ours is a family practice.  Since I was helped as an adolescent, I have a special interest in working with children.  To that end I have taken advanced courses in pediatrics and hold a Certification by the Academy Council of Chiropractic Pediatrics (CACCP).  I’m always excited to help a youngster and possibly prevent some of the problems I see in our adult patients.  Prevention makes a lot of sense, especially these days with the rising costs of disease treatment.

Congratulations on choosing chiropractic!  Not only have you begun a program of care likely to help you with your unwanted symptoms, it is one that addresses its underlying cause.  Most importantly, give your body time to heal and feel free to ask questions at any time in order to better understand your health care in our office.  For optimum results, follow the recommendations that have helped millions of chiropractic patients for over a century.  
Thanks for turning to chiropractic!


Yours for better health,     



Dr. Timothy Kelly, D.C., C.C.W.P., C.A.C.C.P.
Certified in Pediatrics
Certified Wellness Practitioner
